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Dear Dr Hansford, 

  

Ref: Request for information under Freedom of Information Act 2000  

 

Thank you for your request for information received 18 July 2017. The Trust’s response is as 

follows: 

 

Question 1:  Please complete attached questionnaire: 

Answer 1: The Trust does not provide an active surveillance service for prostate cancer. It is 

provided by Stockport NHS Foundation Trust, who can be contacted at: 

Stockport NHS Foundation Trust 

Stepping Hill Hospital 

Poplar Grove 

Hazel Grove 

Stockport 

SK2 7JE 

0161 483 1010 

https://www.stockport.nhs.uk/ 

 

We provide information in accordance with our statutory obligations under the Freedom of 

Information Act.  Please note that under the Privacy and Electronic Communications (EC Directive) 

Regulations 2003, Tameside and Glossop Integrated Care NHS Foundation Trust asks not to 

receive unsolicited marketing communications.   

 

Provision of this information does not constitute permission for its commercial re-use in the terms 

of the Re-Use of Public Sector Information Regulations 2005. 
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You are free to use the information for your own use, including for non-commercial research 

purposes.  The information may also be used for the purposes of news reporting.  However, any 

other type of re-use, for example, by publishing the information or issuing copies to the public will 

require the permission of the copyright owner. 

 

If you are unhappy with the service you have received in relation to your request and wish to 

request a review of our decision, please write to the Chief Executive Karen James at the above 

address. 

 

If you are not satisfied with the outcome of this request, you may apply directly to the Information 

Commissioner for a decision. Generally, the Information Commissioner’s Office cannot make a 

decision unless you have exhausted the review/complaints procedure provided by the Trust.   The 

Information Commissioner can be contacted at: 

 

The Information Commissioner’s Office  

Wycliffe House 

Water Lane 

Wilmslow 

Cheshire SK9 5AF 

http://www.ico.gov.uk/ 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Ansuya Patel 

Assistant Assurance & Governance Manager 


